
In the Beginning, Man Chose
War  and  The  Seven  Last
Plagues; Man’s Character Has
Not Changed For 6,000 Years

religion-news we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture
Read the news; we show the

Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of
any bible I know, and is used exclusively in

this article unless otherwise specified. It has
the Sacred Names restored, which were replaced
with titles such as Lord and God, under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic

Church) in all versions, such as the King James
version.

Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh,
and read. Not one of these will be neglected.
For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd;
for His mouth has commanded it, and His spirit

has gathered them.

 

In the Beginning,

Man Chose War and

The Seven Last Plagues;

Man’s Character Has

Not Changed For 6,000 Years

 

From the Days of Cain

 

Read this:

https://yahwehsbranch.com/in-the-beginning-man-chose-war-and-the-seven-last-plagues-mans-character-has-not-changed-for-6000-years/
https://yahwehsbranch.com/in-the-beginning-man-chose-war-and-the-seven-last-plagues-mans-character-has-not-changed-for-6000-years/
https://yahwehsbranch.com/in-the-beginning-man-chose-war-and-the-seven-last-plagues-mans-character-has-not-changed-for-6000-years/
https://yahwehsbranch.com/in-the-beginning-man-chose-war-and-the-seven-last-plagues-mans-character-has-not-changed-for-6000-years/


Genesis 4:6-14

6 So Yahweh said to Cain: Why are you angry? Why are you
downcast?

7 If you do righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

8 Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

9 Then Yahweh said to Cain: Where is Abel your brother? And he
said; I do not know. Am I my brother’s keeper?

10  And  He  said:  What  have  you  done?  The  voice  of  your
brother’s blood cries out to Me from the ground.

11 So now, you are cursed (plagued) from the earth which has
opened its mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your
hand.

12 When you work the soil, it shall no longer yield its
strength to you. You shall be a fugitive, and you will be ever
searching for peace on the earth.

13 And Cain said to Yahweh; My consequences are greater than I
can bear!

14 Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

 

Verse 11: plagues

 



We are shown in Revelation 9 and 16 the 6,000 year build up of
the plagues, resulting in the seven last plagues.

 

Genesis 4:12 – ever searching for peace through war; it can’t
be found that way.

 

Verse 14: continual war

 

It is written that all the world is deceived.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

 

It is also written that all the world has gone the way of
Cain.

Yahdah 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain, have run
greedily in the error of Balaam for reward, and are sentenced
to the perishing in the rebellion of Korah!

 

War Brings Curses

 

The word curses actually means plagues.



 

Six thousand years of plagues have filled the bottomless pit,
and it is now running over with the seven last plagues.

 

Read what is written in:

Genesis 3:17

Then to Adam He said: Because you have heeded the voice of
your wife, and have eaten from the tree of which I commanded
you, saying; You must not eat of it—cursed will be the ground
for your sake; in toil you shall eat from it all the days of
your life.

Genesis 4:11

So now, you are cursed (plagued) from the earth which has
opened its mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your
hand.

 

The end result!

Genesis 4:14

Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

 

And, ending in the war of nuclear burning:

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants



scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  everlasting  covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

Verse 6: this burning is the great burning shown in Revelation
18.

 

Watch for this bit of news first. It’s on all television sets
now. You are seeing prophecy fulfilled on today’s world news.

Revelation 9:14-15

14 Saying to the last malak which had the trumpet: Loose the
four messengers who are bound for the great river Euphrates!

15 And the four messengers were loosed, which were prepared
for an hour, and a day, and a moon; month, and a year, in
order to slay the third part of men.



 

A third part of man will be killed over that fourth part of
the earth around the great river Euphrates by war—nuclear war.
Yes! Very soon now.

Revelation 6:7-8

7 And when He had opened the fourth seal, I heard the voice of
the fourth living creature say: Come and see.

8 And I looked, and behold, a pale horse. And the name of him
who sat upon it was death; and sheol; the grave, followed with
him. And power was given to them over a fourth part of the
earth,  to  kill  with  sword,  and  with  hunger,  and  with
pestilence—the same under the authority of the beast of the
earth.

 

This all shown in the seven last plagues:

Revelation 16:1-21

1 And I heard a great voice out of the House saying to the
seven malakim: Go your ways, and pour out the bowls of the
judgment of Yahweh upon the earth!

2 And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

3 And the second malak poured out his bowl upon the sea; and
it became as the blood of a dead man; and every living thing
died in the sea.

4 And the third malak poured out his bowl upon the rivers and
fountains of waters; and they became blood.

5 And I heard the malak of the waters say: You are righteous,



O Yahweh, Who is, and was, and will be, because You judge this
way.

6 For they have shed the blood of saints and prophets, so You
have given them blood to drink—such is their due.

7 And I heard another out of the altar say: Let this be so,
Father Yahweh Almighty, true and righteous are Your judgments.

8 And the fourth malak poured out his bowl upon the sun, and
power was given to him to scorch men with fire.

9 And men were scorched with great heat, and they blasphemed
the Name of Yahweh, Whose Law protects the righteous from
these plagues; and they did not repent and give Him glory.

10 And the fifth malak poured out his bowl upon the throne of
the beast; and his kingdom became full of darkness; and they
gnawed their tongues because of pain,

11 And blasphemed Yahweh in heaven because of their pains and
their sores, and did not repent of their works.

12 And the sixth malak poured out his bowl upon the great
river Euphrates; and its water was dried up, so that the way
of the kings of the east might be prepared.

13 And I saw three unclean spirits, like frogs, come out of
the mouth of the dragon, and out of the mouth of the beast,
and out of the mouth of the false prophet—

14 For they are the spirits of demons who perform signs, who
go forth to the kings of the whole inhabited earth, to gather
them to the battle of that great day of Yahweh Almighty.

15 (Behold, I am coming as a thief. Blessed is he who watches,
and keeps his garments, or he will walk naked, and they will
see his shame.)

16 And He gathered them together into a place called in the



Hebrew language: Har-Megiddo; Armageddon.

17 And the seventh malak poured out his bowl into the air; and
there came a great voice out of the House of heaven, from the
throne, saying: It is done.

18 And there were voices, and thunders, and lightnings; and
there was a great earthquake, such as was not since men were
upon the earth, so mighty an earthquake, and so great.

19 And it came to pass that the great city divided into three
parts, and the cities of the nations, fell. And great Babylon
came in remembrance before Yahweh, to give to her the cup of
the wine of the fierceness of His wrath.

20 And every island fled away, and the mountains were not
found.

21 And there fell upon men a great hail out of heaven, every
hailstone about the weight of a talent. And men blasphemed
Yahweh because of the plague of the hail; for exceedingly
great is the plague of it.

 

Verse 19: great Babylon?

 

Great Babylon

 

Concerning the city that sits on seven hills, come, let me
show you what is written. Notice the underlined words.

Revelation 17:1-18

1 And there came one of the seven malakim who had the seven
bowls, and talked with me, saying to me: Come, I will show you
the sentence of the great whore that sits upon many waters,



2 With whom the kings (religions) of the earth have committed
fornication; practiced idolatry: Godworship (the worship of
elohim), and the inhabitants of the earth have been made drunk
with the wine of her fornication.

3 So he carried me away in the Spirit into the midst of
Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  elohim);  and  I  saw  a  woman
sitting  on  a  scarlet  colored  beast,  full  of  names  of
blasphemy,  having  seven  heads  and  ten  horns.

4 And the woman was arrayed in purple and scarlet color, and
decked with gold, and precious stones, and pearls, having a
golden cup in her hand full of abominations and filthiness of
her fornication.

5 And upon her head was a name written: Mystery Babylon the
great, the mother of the harlots and of the abominations of
the earth.

6 And I saw the woman drunk with the blood of the saints, and
with the blood of the martyrs of Yahshua. And when I saw her,
I wondered with great astonishment.

7 And the messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.

8 The beast that you saw was, and is not, and will ascend out
of the bottomless pit, and go into perdition. And those who
dwell on the earth will wonder—whose names were not written in
The Book of Life from the foundation of the world—when they
see the beast that was, and is not, and yet is.

9 And here is the mind which has wisdom: The seven heads are
seven hills on which the woman sits.

10 And there are seven kings: Five have fallen, and one is,
and the other has not yet come; and when he comes, he must
continue a short time.



11 And the beast that was, and is not, indeed he is the
eighth, and is of the seven, and is going into perdition.

12 And the ten horns which you saw are ten kings, which as yet
have not received a kingdom; but receive authority as kings
one hour with the beast.

13  These  have  one  purpose  and  they  give  their  power  and
authority to the beast.

14 These will make war with the Lamb, but the Lamb will
overcome them; for He is the Ruler of rulers and King of
kings; and those who are with Him are called, and chosen, and
faithful.

15 And he said to me: The waters which you saw, where the
whore sits, are peoples, and multitudes, and nations, and
languages.

16 And the ten horns which you saw upon the beast, these will
hate the whore, and will make her desolate and naked, and will
eat her flesh, and burn her with fire.

17 But the Gods have put in their hearts to perform their
will; and to agree, and give their kingdom to the beast, until
the words; prophecies, of Yahweh will be fulfilled.

18 And the woman whom you saw, is that great city which reigns
over the kings of the earth.

 

Verse 7: Yahweh shows you seven heads here.

Verse 9: Yahweh shows the seven heads are seven hills, in
order to show the location of this great city (verse 18).

 

What is this city that has led all nations into the seven last
plagues, and ultimately their end?



 

Wow! Read this:

Revelation 17:7, 9

7 And the Messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.

9 And here is the mind which has wisdom: The seven heads are
seven hills on which the woman sits.

 

The Vatican—the Roman Catholic Church sits on seven hills.

 

Vatican? What does that word Vatican mean?

 

Under a Google search for Vatican meaning, we found:

 

Vatican means Divining Serpent. The word “Vatican” literally
means “Divining Serpent,” and is derived from Vatis = Diviner
and Can = Serpent. Vatican City and St. Peter’s Basilica were
built on the ancient pagan site called in Latin vaticanus mons
or vaticanus collis, which means hill or mountain of prophecy.

 

Does the Catholic Church indeed sit on seven hills?

 

The  Basic  Everyday  Encyclopedia,  page  451,  gives  us  the
following  information  concerning  these  seven  mountains
(hills).



 

Rome…Traditionally founded 753 BC…built on 7 hills…

 

Compton’s Pictured Encyclopedia, 1948, Volume 12, page 144,
also tells us about the city of seven hills.

 

…the  “City  of  Seven  Hills.”  …the  Capitoline,  Palatine,
Aventine,  Quirinal,  Viminal,  Esquiline,  and  Caelian  hills.
…the seat of the papacy, the head of the great Roman Catholic
Church.

 

The End is now. It won’t be later. It is now. The End comes
with seven plagues.

 

The 4,199 religions and those who follow them will not repent.

Revelation 9:20-21

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

The religions being led into war by the religion that sits on
seven hills, will not repent. But, Yahweh shows that you, as
an individual, can repent and convert.



Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins can be
blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  can  come  from  the
presence of Yahweh.

 

After repenting and converting, your sins will be blotted out
and you will belong to Yahweh instead of Satan. Yes, it is
written. It will hold true forever.

I Yahchanan 3:4-12

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

11 For this is the message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.



12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were righteous.

I Yahchanan 3:7

Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

 

The Great and Honorable High Priest over The House of Yahweh
says:

Hebrews 10:21

And having a High Priest over The House of Yahweh:

 

Yahshua said:

Mattithyah 7:13-23

13 Enter in through the narrow gate; for wide is the gate and
broad is the way that leads to destruction, and many are those
who go that way.

14 Because straight is the gate, and narrow is the way which
leads to life, and few there are who find it.

15  Beware  of  false  prophets  who  come  to  you  in  sheep’s
clothing, but inwardly they are ravening wolves.

16 You will know them by their fruits. Do men gather grapes
from thorns, or figs from thistles?

17  Likewise,  every  righteous  tree  brings  forth  righteous
fruit; but a tree of evil brings forth fruit of iniquity.

18 A righteous tree cannot bring forth fruit of iniquity, nor
can a tree of evil bring forth fruits of righteousness.



19 Every tree which does not bring forth righteous fruit is
cut down, and cast into the fire.

20 Therefore, by their fruits you will know them.

21 Not everyone who says to Me; Teacher! Teacher! will enter
into the Kingdom of Yahweh, but only he who does the will of
My Father Who is in heaven.

22 Many will say to Me in that day; Teacher! Teacher! Have we
not prophesied in Your Name, and cast out demons in Your Name,
and in Your Name performed many wonderful works?

23 But then I will declare to them; I never knew you. Get away
from Me, you who practice iniquity.

 

It is written:

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the city.

 

If you repent and convert, it is written in Yahweh’s contract
to you, that you will become a son or daughter to Him forever.

I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators, nor  Godworshipers (worshipers of elohim), nor



adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My people.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean, and I will receive you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My sons and
daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

 

Read again:

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the city.



 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab,

 

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com

 

 


